
News and Announcements 

The Writing Program Administrators announce the Fall 1997 
Regional Conference, Developing Writers: High School to College. 
October 17-18, 1997 at California State University. Featured speak­
ers: Richard Haswell, Alice Roy, Shirley Brice Heath and Montserrat 
Fontes. Deadline for registration: September 1, 1997. Send $35 ($25 
students) payable to English Programs/WPA to Mark L. Wiley, South­
em California WP A, Department of English, California State Univer­
sity, Long Beach, 1250 Bellflower Blvd. MHB 409, Long Beach, CA 
90840. For additional information visit their web site at http:// 
www.csulb.edu/ -writing. 

January 7-10,1998: CCCC Winter Workshop on Teaching Com­
position to Undergraduates: Constant Change and Perennial Wis­
dom in the Teaching of Writing will be held at the Sheraton Sand Key 
Resort, Clearwater Beach, FL. The workshop is designed to offer pro­
fessional development opportunities to teachers in two- and four-year 
colleges through a three-strand workshop program: Technology and 
Writing, Basic Writers and ESL Students, and Diverse Contexts for 
Writing. Program co-chairs are Lillian Bridwell-Bowles and Ben Wiley. 
Information 1-800-369-NCTE, ext. 205. 

The National Center for Developmental Education announces the 
Kellogg Institute for the training and certification of developmental 
educators to be held June 26-July 24, 1998. The Institute program 
consists of a summer session at Appapachian State University, Boone, 
North Carolina, followed by a fall term practicum project on the home 
campus of training participants. Information: Elaini Bingham or Maggie 
Mock (704) 262-3057. 

CALL FOR PAPERS: Journal for the Assembly for Expanded 
Perspectives on Learning OAEPL) is soliciting manuscripts for the 
fourth annual edition; the theme is "Mind, Body, Spirit: Teachers Mak­
ing Connections." Possible areas for consideration include: schema 
theory as body based, poststructuralist textualities, ecofeminism, writ­
ing as healing, silence, and ethics. Send 4 copies of 12-15 page manu­
scripts (APA style) by January 31, 1998 to Linda Calendrillo, Co-Edi­
tor of JAEPL, Department of English, 600 Lincoln Ave., Eastern Illinois 
University, Charleston, IL 61920, email jaepl@cctr.umkc.edu. Inquir­
ies Kristie S. Fleckenstein, Co-Editor of JAEPL, University of Missouri­
Kansas City, Kansas City, MO 64110-24999. 
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